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Awards Winners 
 Congratulations to last week’s award winners; 
Lawson Thompson, Monique Stansfield, Lauren 
Sanders, Ellen Arundell, Lachlan Baker, Georgia 
Windberg, Alex Windberg and Kyla Carney. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P&C Meeting-Next Wednesday 13th 7:30pm 
There will be a P&C meeting next Wednesday 13th 
August in the School library. One item on the 
agenda will be school uniform, making sure we 
know exactly what our uniform is, as well as 
discussions on whether or not any items of uniform 
need to be changed or updated. 
If you would like to have your say please come  
To the meeting or speak to Lis or Mr Scott if you 
are unable to attend. No significant changes will be 
made without first surveying parents. 
 

Swimming: This Friday 
We all enjoyed swimming lessons again on Friday.  
A slight change to end of lesson organisation at the 
end of swimming lessons. All students will go to 
Paige first when they leave their swimming group, 
Paige will mark students names off if their parents 
are present and let them go. Students waiting for 
their parent will be taken to get changed by the 
teachers. 
Pack:  $2.00 (if paying weekly-please label an 
envelope and put in the silver box). Swimmers, 
towels and goggles (if needed). 
 
Education Week 
Thankyou to the parents and family who were able 
to attend our Education Week activities, the 
students appreciate you coming along to see the 
work they have been doing in class. 
 
District Athletics - Postponed 
The Orange District Athletics Carnival was 
postponed and will now be held next Wednesday 
13th August. Bradley and Monique will both 
represent OSSA in high jump at this carnival. 
 
Eisteddfod-Verse Speaking 
All Students will be competing in the Small Schools’ 
verse speaking in the Orange Eisteddfod this 
Thursday 7th August. This sections starts at 1pm 
and will be finished by about 2:30pm. Students will 
come to school as normal and catch the bus to the 
Orange Function Centre; behind the BP service 
station on Bathurst Rd. Parents can attend if they 
wish. Students are free to go home with their 
parents once the section is completed. Students 
can return to school with Mr Scott to be picked up 
as normal if they need to be. 
Please complete and return the attached 
permission note. 

What’s On!! 
TERM 3 2014 

Spring into School: Tomorrow Tuesday5th August 
Eisteddfod: This Thurs 7 Aug – Verse speaking 
P&C Meeting-Wednesday 13th 
District Athletics- Wednesday 13th  
DigiEd-Wednesday 13th 
Eisteddfod Choir- Friday 15th  
CWA Country of Study:  Friday 22nd  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Canteen this week:         Lis       8th August  
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 4th August  2014 Term 3 Week 4 2014 
Eisteddfod-Uniform 
Students must be in full winter uniform for the 
Eisteddfod.  
Boys 
Grey trousers/cargo pants (not track suit pants) 
Grey button up shirt 
Grey socks 
Black shoes 
School red polar fleece jumper 
Girls 
White long sleeve button up shirt 
Pinafore 
Long white socks or white tights 
Black shoes 
School red polar fleece jumper 
 
Please see Mr Scott if there are any items of 
uniform your child doesn’t have so that we can 
organise this for them before the Eisteddfod. 
 
Please complete and return the permission note 
attached 
 
Eisteddfod-Choir 
All Students will be competing in the Small Schools’ 
choir at the Orange Eisteddfod next Friday the 15th 
August. Students will come to school as normal and 
catch the bus to and from the Orange Function 
Centre. Our section will start somewhere around 
10:30 to 11am. As there is a section before ours I 
can’t give an exact time. 
 
Book Club 
We have had lots of orders and a couple of late 
orders so book club won’t arrive until next week. 
 

Commonwealth Student Banking 
For Term 3 – Student banking can be handed in on 

any Monday, Tuesday or Thursday. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Digi Ed 
Next Wednesday the Primary class will go to Spring 
Hill for the day to take part in the DigiEd program. 
Students will be involved in making a claymation 
video. This will include students writing a script, 
making playdough figure, recording their story 
using stop motion and editing it on a computer. 
Students can either go straight to Spring Hill School 
in the morning and be picked up from there in the 
afternoon alternatively come to school and travel 
with Mr Scott. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SCHOOL REMINDERS 
 Please pack swimming gear for Friday and 

pick up your children from the pool by 

3.45pm. 

• Eisteddfod This Thus 7 Aug 

 Volunteers needed for canteen 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 

Feeding the neighbours 


